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SUMMARY 

At its meeting on 3 April 2023, the Executive will be presented with a Report outlining the 
results of a feasibility study into extending the current coastal car parking cohort.  

There are currently nine designated coastal car parks in Fareham Borough, and the report 
outlines the feasibility of adding a further three car parks to this cohort. 

The Executive will be asked to agree the proposed recommendations. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
It is recommended that the Health and Public Protection Scrutiny Panel agree the 
recommendations being taken forward to the Executive and provide any comments they would 
like to be considered alongside the report at the meeting of the Executive on 3 April 2023. 
 
Appendices:  

Appendix A:    Draft Report to the Executive – Extension of coastal car parking 
charges 

Appendix B:    Detailed Report - Feasibility for Extending Coastal Car Park Cohort 
 
Enquiries: 
For further information on this report please contact Kat Hillman (Ext 824443) 


